
Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD
Thursday, November 29, 2018 7:59 AM
Steven Moskal
Blagg, Jefferey; Vance Hixon; 'blagg_njv@yahoo.com'; Jody Gonzales 
RE: GCU 169 Auger Plan

Good morning Steve,

Thank you for the follow-up email. What you have stated is correct per our phone conversation.

Thank you,

Vanessa Fields
Environmental Specialist
Oil Conservation Division
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources

1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 119
Cell: (505)419-0463
vanessa. fields@state.nm. us

From: Steven Moskal <Steven.Moskal@BPX.COM>
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 7:54 AM
To: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD <Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us>
Cc: Blagg, Jefferey <jeffcblagg@aol.com>; Vance Flixon <VANCE.FIIXON@BPX.COM>; 'blagg_njv@yahoo.com' 

cblagg_njv@yahoo.com>; Jody Gonzales <JODY.GONZALES@BPX.COM>
Subject: [EXT] GCU 169 Auger Plan

Vanessa

As discussed, BPX will plan to hand auger three locations within the footprint of the former BGT a 
depth of the bottom of the tank or at the groundwater interface. These three samples will be 
composited and submitted for lab analysis to determine if closure is achieved.

A groundwater sample will also be collected from the monitor well in the pit area, MW-6, if I remember 
correctly.

This work will be scheduled and we will notify the NMOCD within 48 hours or proceeding.

Thank you

Steve Moskal
BPX Energy - WBU
Field Environmental Coordinator

l



Phone: (505) 330-9179

bpx energy
This email and any attachments arc intended only for the addrcssecfs) listed above and may contain conlidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. Ifyou are not 
an intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by return email, delete this email and any attachments, and destroy any copies of same. Any unauthorizco 
review, use, copyittg disclosure or distribution of this email and arty attachments is prohibited.

2


